
 
 
Dear Ms Carr, 
  
I wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter to Fáilte Ireland in relation 
to carrying out an Environment Impact Statement for the proposed Yellow 
River Wind Farm north of Rhode, Co Offaly. 
��

I attach a copy of the Fáilte Ireland Guidelines for the treatment of tourism in 
an EIS, which we recommend should be taken into account in preparing the 
EIS. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Jill Stewart. 
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Jill Stewart 
Destinations Development�
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88-95 Amiens Street 
Dublin 1�
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